Recorder Ordering Time is here! 
Fourth grade will begin learning how to play the recorder in a few weeks, so it is now time to order.  They will also be playing them in the Christmas concert!  There are four color choices this year.  With your orders this year, you will be receiving a recorder, carrying case, cleaning rod, and a recorder book for your child.  The cost for recorder and book this year is $8.00.  If your child already has a recorder to use, the cost for the book only is $5.00.  I will be using the same book as last year called “Recorder Express.”  If your son/daughter’s recorder breaks at some point during the year, they will need to buy a new one for $3.00.  Please return the order form along with a check or cash by August 30, 2013.  Make checks payable to North Ward Elementary.  
Thank you!

Brooke Martin

Name of student___________________________ 

Classroom Teacher_________________  
For Recorder and Book order Check color:
_____ Blue
_____ Green
_____ Purple
_____ Red
_____Book ONLY
​​​​ 
Parent Signature ________________________________

